
FC31. MOTIONS

Two motions had been submitted: (i) Scottish Trades Union Congress (STUC) and
Scottish Government – Memorandum of Understanding and (ii) Bus Regulation.

In accordance with Standing Order 31.1 the Provost stated that both motions before
Council referred to matters within the remit of the Executive and that he was not of
the  opinion  that  special  circumstances  existed  requiring  an  exception  to  be  made  to
that general rule.  Additionally, in terms of Standing Order 47.1 (4), he was of the
opinion that neither issue had significant impact on the Council area and did not
consider either suitable for debate at Council. Consequently the motions stood referred
to the Executive.

Decision

Council referred the motions to the Executive.


